
 

 

Dorset Council - Weymouth Harbour 

Notice to Mariners No. 02/2023 

Navigation Day Mark at Ringstead Bay 

 

 

Mariners are advised that the Navigation Day Mark at Ringstead Rock, in Ringstead 

Bay is missing. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vessels are requested to proceed with caution.  

This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of the replacement day mark being 

fitted.  

 

 

Owners, Agent, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing 

Organisations and Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this 

notice are made known to the Master’s or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

NAME: Karen Womack 

Assistant Harbour Master 
Date: 11th January 2023 


